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December 22, 1936

Dr. H.B. Stenzel
C/0 Bureau of Economic Geology
Austin, Texas

My dear Doctor Stenzel:

Replying to your letter of December 19, I shall be
very glad to meke an opportunity to discuss the mat-
ter of your possible employment with us at your con-
venience. Since I &m in the field from time to time
it might be well if you could advise me a couple of
days ahead of time as to the date of your next visit
to Houston, which I trust will be sometime in the
near future.

Dr. Adkins is frequently in Austin; possibly you might
be able to arrange a visit with him. He might be able
to answer some of the questions you have in mind.

Very truly yours,
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